Jennifer S. Bethune
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From: Oliver Tolksdorf
Sent: Thursday, January 26, 2023 9:25 AM
To: Jennifer S. Bethune
Subject: Windy Farm

Mrs. Bethune,

Thanks for double checking on this. You are correct that they are going outside of the existing footprint which by
definition should be an existing tank inspection but based on the small area outside the footprint EH will not require an
inspection. As always, thank you for the thorough job you do, it is appreciated.

Respectfully,

Oliver Tolksdorf REHS
Environmental Health Supervisor
Soil Scientist

Harnett County Health Department
910-893-7547



